While visiting their locker, ju-
nior Andrea Taylor helps senior
Eric Cain with a last minute
problem before they leave for
class. Students often tried to
cram for tests or finish home-
work questions in between
classes.

Senior Monica Rhodes takes a
few minutes to talk to Sharon Gant,
a visiting 1988 graduate. It was not
unusual for recent graduates to re-
turn to visit teachers and friends.

On her way to class, sophomore
Stacie Padgett yells to a friend to
wait for her. Students often found
time between classes to share the
recent news with friends.

Before the tardy bell rings,
sophomore Tymeeko Generette
makes a phone call in the com-
mons area. Many students used
their five minutes to make
phone calls.
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